
Thanks  for  a  Fabulous  Year
and Here’s to 2016!
As we are in the midst of making wonderful holiday memories
with our family and friends, we want to take time to thank all
those who have trusted us with their real estate needs in the
last year.

We can’t express how much joy it brings to our hearts to watch
as families settle happily into their new homes. And we also
enjoy watching as families move on to the next stage in their
life, perhaps selling their home to move to a different size
home or to a different city.

As Parker-area REALTORS who focus on the South Denver Metro
Area, we truly love what we do. We find it very rewarding to
help people during a time in their lives that can be quite
stressful.

We hope that our vast experience and knowledge helps to ease
the stress of any move, and we look forward to continuing in
that tradition and expand the services that we offer.

Additionally, the Osgood Team Real Estate added yet another
qualified REALTOR to its team – when Katie Rohr – came on
board in the last few months.

She joins Joy McWilliams and Lisa Smith, the team’s two other
real estate agents who follow our philosophy of going above
and beyond to help our customers, and to give back to the
community.

And of course, we couldn’t be where we are today, without our
right-hand gal, office manager Elizabeth Townsend, who helps
us in too many ways to mention here.

There is so much to look forward to as we head into 2016. But
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we didn’t want to forget to reflect back on the wonderful year
of 2015 and send out a special thanks to you all.

We  hope  you  have  a  wonderful  holiday  season,  filled  with
peace, joy and happiness, and a prosperous 2016.

Leanne Osgood
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